

IN THE NORTH WEST & IRISH REGION

By email and post

Mr George Wright
Head of Facilities Management
Belfast City Council
Duncrue Complex
Duncrue Road
Belfast
BT3 9BP

wrightg@belfastcity.gov.uk

18th July 2017

Dear George

Re: BCC Fleet Review

I am writing to acknowledge the outcome of the consultations which have taken place between yourself and the GMB at local level in respect of the above review. I would also further wish to confirm that following this review, the GMB are content with the set of proposals being tabled.

In an effort to bring this matter to a conclusion, I am also happy for this response to be included with those from the other unions involved; to be tabled as an appendix to your final report, should this be beneficial in concluding the process.

Yours sincerely

11. Ilelalla

Michael Mulholland

Organiser

michael.mulholland@gmb.org.uk

GMB - BRITAIN'S GENERAL UNION

Regional Secretary: Paul McCarthy General Secretary: Tim Roache

29a William Street PORTADOWN Co Armagh BT62 3NX

Regional Secretary - Jimmy Kelly



by email: wrightg@belfastcity.gov.uk

Tel: 028 38 358987 / 332124

Fax: 028 38 362026

IRELAND REGION

michael.keenan@unitetheunion.org

8 August 2017

Mr George Wright
Head of Facilities Management
Belfast City Council
Duncrue Complex
Duncrue Road
Belfast BT3 9BP

Dear George

Re: BCC Fleet Review

I am writing to acknowledge the outcome of the consultations which have taken place between yourself and the UNITE union at local level in respect of the above review.

The UNITE union recognizes that there has been substantial consultation with its members in relation to the proposals for change within the Fleet Management Unit and is broadly content with the overall new structure proposed, but will be seeking further consultations with management in respect of the actual implementation of the changes.

Yours sincerely

Michael Keenan

michael Keenan

Regional Officer

Our ref:

Your ref:



Branch 526 Belfast City Council

Kevin O'Doherty Chair Lisa McKee Secretary

Mr George Wright Head of Facilities Belfast City Council Duncrue Complex Belfast

25th July 2017

Dear George

Review of the Fleet Management Unit

Thank you for meeting with Nipsa today in relation to the Council's review of its Fleet Management Unit and for engaging in meaningful consultation which outlined the impact of that review on Nipsa's members in this area.

I wish to advise you that Nispa is content that the review of the Fleet Management Unit will have no detrimental impact on our members and therefore have no difficulties with what is being proposed.

Yours sincerely

Lisa McKee Branch Secretary